







Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another busy week in Mousehole School. It started with 5 children representing the 
school at Paul Church last Sunday for The National Service of Commemoration and 
Commendation of HM Queen Elizabeth II. The children read about their thankfulness 
to the Queen with confidence and clarity, as well as sharing the 5 values we had 
discussed with Andrew Yates in our school assembly that the Queen displayed 
throughout the years. The children carried out several roles during the service 
including distributing tea lights and placing white roses on the Queens photograph. I 
was extremely proud of them all and they represented the school beautifully.  

We were lucky enough to have a tennis assembly and taster tennis sessions with 
members of the Penzance Tennis Club which the children all took part in with great 
enthusiasm. There is a leaflet in your childs bag if you would like to join a 30 day trial at 
the club. 

The children are all engrossed in their learning and are enjoying finding out about their 
projects. Despite some changes in staffing they continue to be very resilient and are 
able to access learning as normal. We are hoping that Mr Mullaney will be returning 
on Monday. Thank you for your continued support. 

Just a quick reminder that all children need to bring a water bottle, healthy snack 
(fruit or a fruit bar) and a coat into school. Please can you ensure that all their uniform 
is named with a permanent marker and any lost property will be outside school first 
thing each morning (weather permitted). The children shouldn’t be wearing jewellery 
except for studs or one bracelet.  

Myself and Jo Atkinson our new SENDCo are holding a coffee morning this Thursday 
29th September at 8.45am -9.30am in the school hall. It would be lovely if you are able 
to come along and meet us. Thalia Hughes the local councillor will be joining us 
regarding parking issues as well. 

Please ensure your child is in school by 8.50am each morning ready to line up and go 
in promptly.  

Have a super weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.                                                    

Sarah Trow 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 24th October 2022 
Thursday 29th September Coffee Morning with Sarah 
Trow and Jo Atkinson(SENDCO) 8.45-9.30am School Hall 
Sunday 9th October - Paul Feast Service 
Monday 10th October - Paul Feast Activities in School-
come in PE kits 
Friday 14th October Parents Lunch with Dinghy class 
Wednesday 19th October - Individual Pupil Photographs 
Wednesday 19th October -Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
W/B	17th	October	Parents	
Consultations	
Thursday 10th November -Nasal Flu 
Monday 18th November -Children 
in Need 
Friday 16th December-Last day of 
Autumn Term 

2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 31st October 2022  
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Stars of the week 
Dinghy Class The whole 

of Dingy 
Class 

For  a fantastic start to the new year in 
Dinghy class.

Skiff Class Isaac PM 

Varvara

For trying so hard in his reading sessions and 
using prosody when he reads. 

For remembering our pirate story so well and 
retelling it in her writing.

Lugger Class Agnes 
Ava 
Theo

For all their support and confidence in the 
Queens Commemoration Service at Paul 
Church on Sunday- We are proud of you all.

Schooner Class Elijah 

Chloe

For his amazing confidence and clarity 
reading aloud at the Queens Commemoration 
Service at Paul Church . We are proud of you. 

For her fantastic calmness and clarity when 
representing the school at the Queen’s 
Commemoration Service.We are proud of 
you. 

Musical achievements:
Bronze Award in Guitar: Otto 
Copper Award in Violin: Suki, Iona, Uma 

What a fantastic achievement all of you- 
keep up the good work! 

House Points:


PORTH CHAPEL: 83
GWYNVER: 74
SENNEN: 54
PRAA SANDS:75


